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CURRENT	NEWS	

	
	
Paint	Night	Event	-	Nov	27th		
	
THIS	COMING	MONDAY!!	We	are	hosting	our	first	Paint	Night	event!!	Come	join	us	for	a	
fun	filled	evening	painting	a	beautiful	canvas!	The	professional	art	instructor	will	give	
step-by-step	instructions	in	creating	your	masterpiece,	so	no	experience	necessary!	Get	
your	tickets	now,	they	are	$43	and	can	be	purchased	at	the	arena,	all	supplies	included.	
For	those	have	already	bought	tickets,	please	come	to	the	Meeting	Room	outside	
entrance	for	6pm.	
*	Check	out	our	FaceBook	page	to	see	the	picture	that	we	will	be	painting:	
https://www.facebook.com/AldergroveSkatingClub		
	
	
Skating	sessions	cancelled	–	Friday	Dec	1st			
	
NEXT	FRIDAY!!	Due	to	a	hockey	tournament	at	the	Aldergrove	Arena,	all	skating	
sessions	on	Friday	Dec	1st	are	cancelled.		
	
	
Purdys	Chocolates!!	
	
HAPPENING	NOW!!	Aldergrove	Skating	Club	is	fundraising	with	Purdys	Chocolatier,	just	
in	time	for	Christmas!	You	can	support	us	through	purchasing	some	sweet	Christmas	
gifts	for	friends,	family	or	yourself.	Log	into:	ASC	Purdys	Fundraiser	
After	you’ve	signed	in	you	can	buy	amazing	chocolates	online	and	invite	others	to	join	
and	support!	Deliveries	will	arrive	at	the	arena.	
	
	
Off	Ice	sessions	
	
Every	Thursday	5:45	-	6:45pm	
Between	two	instructors	they	will	sculpt	your	core	strength,	cardio,	flexibility,	posture	
and	jumping	techniques.	Sessions	are	held	in	the	arena	meeting	room.	You	will	need	
runners,	yoga	mat,	skipping	rope	and	a	water	bottle!	It’s	never	too	late	to	sign	up,	drop	
in	rate	is	$8.	
	
	

	
	



THANK	YOUS	
	
CanSkate	Program	Assistants	
	
A	big	THANK	YOU	to	our	skaters	that	volunteer	their	time	to	help	kids	of	all	ages	learn	to	
skate	our	CanSkate	Programs	on	Tuesdays	&	Thursdays.	Your	time	is	very	much	
appreciated!!		
	

	
SKATING	NEWS	

	
Jingle	Blades	Competition	
	
Nov	24th-26th	@	the	Surrey	Sport	&	Leisure	Complex.		Schedule	is	now	available:	
Competition	schedule	
Grouping:	Skater	groups	
Congrats	in	advance	to	all	our	ASC	competitors!		
*	If	you	can	send	us	pictures	of	your	skaters	we	would	love	to	brag	about	them	on	our	
FaceBook	and	Website	pages!	Just	email	them	to:	aldergroveskatingclub@gmail.com	
	
Synchronized	Winter	Gala	
	
Dec	2nd	from	1-4:30	@	the	South	Surrey	Arena.		
*	Competitors	are	asked	to	be	at	the	Arena	by	11:45	for	a	Club	picture,	this	is	the	only	
time	all	7	of	the	Aldergrove	Synchro	teams	will	be	together!		
*Invite	the	whole	family	to	come	see	many	of	the	BC/YK	synchronized	skating	teams	
perform.	This	is	not	a	competition,	just	a	fun	event!	There	will	be	merchants	present	for	
you	to	do	some	Christmas	shopping	for	your	favorite	skater	too!		
	
Synchronized	Team	Dinner	
	
Dec	2nd	following	the	Winter	Gala	@	the	South	Surrey	Arena.		
The	whole	family	is	invited!	Kids	are	$10	and	Adults	are	$12,	payable	in	advance.	If	you	
have	not	confirmed	your	attendance,	please	do	so	ASAP	so	we	can	be	sure	to	order	
enough	pizza.	
	
BC/YK	Open	Synchro	Competition	
	
Dec	9th	@	the	South	Surrey	Arena.	Team	managers	will	be	in	contact	with	you	regarding	
arrival	details.	Congrats	in	advance	to	all	our	teams!!	
	
	



ATTENTION	NEEDED	
	
Music	Duties	for	Private	Lessons	&	Synchro	
	
Just	a	friendly	reminder	that	all	skaters	require	a	Parent,	Guardian	or	Grandma	to	
play	music	during	the	varied	skating	sessions.	We	have	many	open	shifts	still	
available!	Please	take	a	look	at	the	blue	schedules	found	in	the	music	binder	and	
sign	up	where	you	can.	Your	time	and	help	is	greatly	appreciated!!	
	
	

	
	
	

*******	
	

Cheers	from	the	
Aldergrove	Figure	Skating	Club	

	
P.O.	Box	870,	Aldergrove,	V4W	2V1	

604-857-1696	
www.aldergroveskatingclub.com	

	
		

If	you	have	received	this	email	and	do	not	wish	to,	please	reply	and		
we	will	remove	you	from	our	lists.	


